
Vieira Lab Newsletter
June 28, 2019

Volume 13, Issue 11

Lab News

The table below shows running Subject Recruited 6,402
Totals of patient recruitment. Subjects Declined 1,253

Compliance Rate 80%
47% male 53% female

DSRS Journal Club Meeting 
Wednesdays at 12:00 p.m.    
July 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31
414 Salk Pavilion

Vieira Lab/DRDR Meeting
Wednesdays at 1:00 p.m.       
July 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31
414 Salk Pavilion

Diagnosis and Conservative 
Treatment in Stomatology--
Paulo Couto Tuesday, July 16                    
12:00 p.m.   458 Salk Hall

Vieira Lab/DRDR Lunch 
featuring Dr. Paulo Couto
Thursday, July 18                
12:00 p.m.  414 Salk Pavilion

DRDR UpdatesUpcoming Events

Module 1             1586    Emergency 75 UDHS                         8

Module 2             1886 Oral Surgery            33 Orthodontics        297

Module 3               738 Pediatrics               316 Other                    142

Module 4               514 Implantology 15 AEGD                       26

Dental Hygiene     423 Prostodontics 117 Periodontics           78

Endodontics 74 Special Needs          74

For newsletter questions, comments or suggestions,  
please email Alexandre Vieira at ARV11@pitt.edu

Subject Recruitment Location

I am very proud to be a 
part of Vieira lab and I 
am thankful to Dr. 
Vieira for giving me the 
opportunity to present 
at IADR Vancouver. I 
got a chance to 
interact with the 
brightest minds across 
the globe and I am 
truly honored to 
represent Pitt through 
my research talk at 
such a platform.  
--Parul Ahuja

It was a precious 
opportunity to meet 
and learn with dental 
researchers around 
the world at IADR in 

Vancouver. Thank you 
so much Dr. Vieira for 

conducting such an 
interesting research 

project with me. I will 
always remember the 

days at Vieira Lab. 
--Yilan Miao

Presenting my research at 
the IADR meeting in 

Vancouver was a special 
opportunity for me at this 
stage of my dental career. 

Not only was I able to meet 
and network with other 

researchers, dentists and 
dental students, but I was 
also able to represent the 
very well regarded Vieira 

Lab. This experience is 
something I will never 
forget and would have 

never been able to achieve 
without the guidance of the 

Vieira Lab.
---Ariana Kelly

It was an exciting 
experience to be 
around so many 

excellent researchers 
who are well known 
in their fields. I was 
glad to be able to 

hear them all speak, 
and to get to know so 

many awesome 
dental and PhD 

students as well.
--Ben Harrison

Presenting at IADR 
meeting was again a 
very rich experience. 
Not only did I receive 
valuable feedback on 

my research, I also 
learned about other 

presenters work. I am 
honored to have had 
this opportunity and I 
am looking forward 
to future meetings.
--Mariana Bezamat
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